
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for providing your comments on the proposed F-35A Operational Basing EIS.  Please provide us 
with your comments no later than March 1, 2010.  Comments may be submitted at the meeting or mailed to 
the address below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over for more space →

***Please Print*** 

Name:  

Address:  

Do you wish to be sent a copy of the Environmental Impact Statement?    CD, Paper, Neither 
Note:  Your address will not be made public if you are just requesting a copy of the EIS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comment Sheet 

Location:________________________________ 
Date:____________________________________ 

Scoping Meeting 
United States Air Force

F-35A Operational Basing
Environmental Impact Statement

Please give this form to one of the Air Force representatives tonight or mail to: 
Ms. Sheryl Parker, HQ ACC/A7PS 

129 Andrews St., Suite 337 
Langley AFB, VA  23665-2769 

 (757) 764-9334 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


